

- draft will be presented during the Winter Meeting in January 2021. The final draft will be submitted to the Board for approval during the June 2021 Summer Meeting/Retreat.
- 5) The Finance Subcommittee on Investments received updates on the performance of the university's endowment portfolio from our investment advisors, Prime Buchholz & Associates. The value of the endowment as of August 31, 2020 was \$133.3 million.
- 6) The Board approved the following recommendations of the educational policies committee:
 - a. Due to low enrollment, industry saturation and market outlook, it was determined that the hospitality management degree program would not be offered in the Andrew F. Brimmer College of Business and Information Science. The currently enrolled students will be allowed to finish their degree.
 - b. Award emeritus status to Dr. Ntam Baharanyi, who recently retired as Professor in the College of Agriculture, Environment and Nutrition Sciences (CAENS). Dr. Baharanyi, a member of the Tuskegee faculty for 34 years, served as Professor, Extension Economist, Assistant Extension Administrator, Acting Extension Administrator and Interim Associate Provost.